
At a December 21, 2016, Special Meeting of the Township Board, a quorum of the Board passed a 

resolution stating said Board rejects fire protection services provided by any other entity than the San 

Pierre Fire Department and directed the Trustee to present them with a contract therewith to approve at 

an upcoming Special Meeting on December 30, 2016, which the Trustee has thus far failed to do.  

Plaintiffs have reason to believe that that a quorum of the Township legislative body stands ready to 

approve a temporary and/or regular contract with the San Pierre Fire Department at the December 30, 

2016, Special Meeting, should the Trustee perform her statutory duty and present them with one.


